
October 1, 2020 

ATTN: All Staff/Students     

 

 

Using the Tohoku University Student Health Care Center from October 1 

 

1) Katahira, Aobayama, New Aobayama, and Seiryo campus health offices will be closed 

for the time being.     

 

2) Do not visit the Student Health Care Center without making an appointment by phone or 

calling first. (Please cooperate with social distancing measures.) 

 

3) Appointments for internal, external, or psychiatric medical consultations can be made by 

phone. Medical Examination Certificates can also be issued. Please contact us using the 

below information. Dental and nutritional consultations are unavailable for the foreseeable 

future.  

Medical Consultations: 022-795-7829   

Medical Examination Certificates: 022-795-7836  

Note: The phone receptionist speaks Japanese only. If you cannot speak Japanese, please 

ask a friend who can to help you. 

 

4) The Student Health Care Center is currently unable to see patients suspected 

of having COVID-19 or provide introductions to medical facilities that can provide 

testing. If you have cold-like symptoms, please refer to the Tohoku University 

website for the latest information. 

 

5) The following Student Health Care Center facilities are unavailable at this time: 

 1. Automated blood pressure test 

2. Automated vision test 

3. Body composition test 

4. Height/weight measurement 


